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This was brought to my attention today, I do hope that Carwyn Jones is not 

going to look like a hypocrite over this matter, when his Labour colleagues in 

Plymouth are standing up for good sense and fair play towards parents and 

children that deserve a holiday and family time for a few days a year 

 

 

St Budeaux - Plymouth Labour Councillors 

April 4 at 11:08pm ·  

Holidays in July and August are so expensive and beyond the means of many 

families. Everyone deserves the chance to get away and spend some precious 

time together as a family. That’s why Plymouth Labour voted to stop the 

council fining parents, while the Tories voted to keep the fines. 
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